RECEIVED

ADDRESS MANAGEMENT SYSTEMS RIO GRANDE DISTRICT

16 JUL 19 AM 10: 50



LAND DEVELOPMENT SERVICES DIVISION

November 10, 2015

Eiginio Rodriguez 450 N San Gabriel Ave San Antonio, Texas 78228-6116

Re: Street name - Old US Highway 90

Dear Mr. Rodriguez,

It was a pleasure speaking with you on the phone. I received your e-mail message concerning property owners and businesses that would like to continue to use the OLD US HIGHWAY 90 street name as their mailing addresses. Be assured, the OLD US HIGHWAY 90 street name will continue to be recognized for a valid mailing address. The United States Postal Service (USPS) will continue to maintain both the OLD US HIGHWAY 90 and the ENRIQUE M BARRERA PKWY street names.

As information, the "Old US Highway 90" street name will never be removed from the USPS database and "Old Hwy 90" is also accepted as an alias street name. Since this street name already exist in the USPS database, property owners will not need to provide the USPS with any applications to use the old street name. The United States Postal Service approves renaming to the original "OLD US HWY 90" street name, as requested.

Please contact me if you have any questions or need additional support. You my call my direct line at (210) 368-5568.

Respectfully submitted,

Cynthia M. Guerrero

Product Information Quality Analyst

Rio Grande District

U.S. Postal Service

1 POST OFFICE DR SAN ANTONIO TX 78284-9321 (210) 368-5568 FAX: (210) 368-5526